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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As a valued member of our school community, we 

wanted to take a moment to address an important matter regarding parental conduct on our school site. Our 

primary concern is always the safety and well-being of our pupils, and we believe that by working together, we 

can maintain a secure and positive environment for everyone involved. 

We kindly request your attention and cooperation in adhering to the following guidelines when visiting our 

school premises: 

Bikes and Scooters: Riding bicycles on the school site is strictly prohibited. While we encourage physical activity 

and understand the convenience of biking as a means of transportation and the need for these to be brought 

into school for bikeability sessions this week, the safety of our students and all individuals on our site is our top 

priority. The school grounds are designed to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone, and allowing bike 

riding within the premises can pose significant risks.  

Model Positive Behaviour: As parents and guardians, you play an integral role in demonstrating positive 

behaviour to our students. Please be mindful of your language, actions, and interactions with other individuals 

on our school site. By setting a good example, you contribute to a safe and respectful atmosphere for everyone. 

We believe that by adhering to these guidelines, we can create an environment that promotes safety, respect, 

and positive values for everyone involved in our school community. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding in this matter. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. We are here to 

assist you in any way we can. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs N Gripton 

Executive Headteacher 


